
MINUTES OF MEETING 

·· Centerville Planning Commission 

Date: September 17, 1962 

Time: 7:30 P.M. 

Members Present: Gimbel, Theiss, Moore, Schell and Butler 

Although this was a special meeting called to consider 
recommendation for zoning of the two recently annexed areas, 
Mr. Archdeacon, Mr. Truzzi and Mr. Abramovitz appeared to 
discuss possible utilization of the Huber farm under the 
Residential Development Plan aspect of the current Zoning 
Ordinance. Mr. Gimbel suggested they also propose some 
alternate plans for comparison and study. It was pointed 
out no action could be taken since this area is one of the 
areas recently incorporated and has yet to be zoned. 

A motion was made by Moore and seconded by Schell to recommend 
zoning the annexed area to the north as shown on the attached 
map. Voting yes: Moore, Schell, Gimbel, Theiss and Butler. 
Voting no: none. 

A motion was made by Schell and seconded by Moore to recommend 
zoning the annexed area to the east as shown on the attached 
map. Voting yes: Schell, Moore, Gimbel, Theiss. Voting no: 
Butler. Butler felt some of the area to the east should be 
zoned at least 30,000 sq. ft. 

bw 

Respectfully submitted, 

J;ohn Mann Butler 
s·ecretary 


